s

Cury.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

6th April,1939.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 28th
ultimo respecting Messrs. Wilton Fyamoord'!s Yard No.669,
and have to acquaint you that the amended plan of cylindrieal
boiler will be approved for a working pressure of 14 kge per
8q. cm., provided the welding be carried out with approved
elcctrodes and to your satisfaction, and the boller be
constructed under the usual conditions of survey and testing.

It is noted that the minimum tensile strength

of the shell plate and buktt straps is 48 kge per sg. mm,
e [

One copy of the plan is belng returned under
separate cover.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

AMSTERDAM »




